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           8th October 2015 

Dear Parents,     

This week we had a visit from a Fire crew, promoting awareness of fire prevention.  They 

organised three different activities related to fire safety which they involved the children with.  

The children joined in enthusiastically, particularly enjoying meeting “Sparky’ the mascot.  

 

Playtimes 

Please make sure that your child has a cap which can be worn during break and play times at 

school. This can be either our school cap, or a cap of your child’s choice.  Please do not send 

souvenir caps which may cause upset if they get lost.   We have a ‘NO HAT, NO PLAY’ rule, to stress 

the importance of wearing one in the playground.  All hats need to be named.  Thank you. 

 

Friends of Compass International School, Gharaffa 

With the new academic year now well underway, we are delighted to announce that we will be 

forming a new Friends of Compass International School Committee (FCS) for the coming year.  FCS 

will be a social committee and will be a chance for willing parents to really get involved in our 

school community through helping to organise social events. We have lots of great ideas for 

parent events, as well as ideas for new activities and celebrations for our children to enjoy. I 

would like to invite you, our parents, to come and join us. We are keen for Mums and Dads to come 

forward and to put your names down as a member of FCS. Sign-up forms will be sent out to you 

via your class representative or can be collected from our school Reception desks. If you have any 

questions please visit our Marketing and Admissions Manager, Kathryn McCulloch who sits in the 

Admissions Office at our Gharaffa campus (E-mail: Kathryn.mcculloch@nais.qa. Alternatively, you 

can speak to any of our administration staff at either Gharaffa or Rayyan.  All sign-up forms will 

need to be completed and handed in before Tuesday 20 October, 2015.  There will also be an 

opportunity to sign up to FCS at our next coffee morning on Monday 19th October.  As well as 

helping our school community, becoming a member of FCS is also a fantastic way to make new 

friends. Once we have a group of willing volunteers, we will call a meeting to elect a Chair and can 

start planning events for the year ahead. Please do put yourself forward – we need you! 

 

A presentation to parents from our Maths leader Mr Hannon will take place in the Sports Hall on 

Sunday 11th October at 7:30am.  All are welcome to attend this.  Tea and coffee will be served. 

 

Best wishes,  Margaret Pilkington                
Head of Campus  
Compass International School Doha, Gharaffa campus,  
P.O. Box 23479.Plot 13, Al Waab, Al Abareeq Street, Gharaffa Area,No.31 Doha,Qatar. Phone: +974 4034 9666 

Ext. 618 margaret.pilkington@nais.qa http://www.cisdoha.com  

  
  Follow us on   

6 Sun 11th  Oct  Maths Parent Information Morning 7:30am Sports Hall 

 Wed 14th   World Maths Day activities 

 Thurs 15th Assembly Y2-Y6 Eco Warriors Student Council swearing in   

World Maths Day activities 
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http://www.cisdoha.com/
http://www.cisdoha.com/
https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCUdbs-2m-MkNWaLE_Agp3yg

